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Last week 3 of uswere up at Mackinac Island for the Knights of Columbus Michigan State
Convention. Each year I'm impressed by how many people in our state are committed to their
faith and choose to express it viamembership in our order, How much we accomplish, and
particularly, how many areas we |lead the country even though we aren’t abig state. A few leaders
from Canada were also invited to see how things are done in Michigan and so we could show our
support for our neighbors.

Thisyear | had the privilege to be voluntold to the audit committee for a second time. This means
| was part of the group that reviewed the State Council finances. | was very impressed with their
contributions to centers that care for those with disabilities, pregnancy centers, Catholic Schools,
and the education for Seminarians.

Lastly, as aways, ahighlight is getting to hear from both our archbishop and our bishop on how
grateful they are for the work that we do, but also the areas they will be calling on usfor in the
months ahead.
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